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The Rock Transportation Services Corporation
DBA: Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter
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Via E-File online

RE: Changes to Time Schedule {Old) NO.14, (New) NO. 15
Due to WA State Ferry Winter Schedule, SEA and PAE Flight Schedules, and COVID-19
Pandemic -Traveler Reduction and Business Impact
Request for Exemption from WAC 480-30-316(2), Thirty Day Notice to Public

Dear Mr. Johnson,

Attached is a change to Time Schedule NO.14-to-NO. 15 for The Rock Transportation Services
Corporation, DBA Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle & Charter, requesting modifications to operating schedule on
November 1, 2021, due to WA. State Ferry Winter schedule, SEA and PAE Airports flight schedule, and
COVID-19 Delta Variant on military and business/recreation travel time changes required to meet
demand.

If there are any questions or additional information required, please email (darcy@seatacshuttle.com)
or call {360.679.4003). Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

D’Ar rgan, President

Attachments:
Time Schedule NO. 14 (old), NO. 15 (new} Revised.
Public Notice of Time Schedule Change
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